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Dear Matie,

We hope this message finds you well.

As we continue with the SRC election 2024/2025, we want to remind you not to forget to make
your mark and choose the student representatives you want to see guiding our student body in
the next term.

Visit the My.sun.ac.za page for voting: https://sso.sun.ac.za/login?service=https://web-
apps.sun.ac.za/student-council-vote/shiro-cas   

We would also like to bring an important matter to your attention regarding the SRC ballot.
Specifically, we ask that you disregard the vote at the end of the ballot related to the Student
Constitution.

As many of you know, the Student Constitution is currently undergoing a review process.
However, this review is still ongoing and is not yet complete, meaning the document is not ready
for a vote at this time.

The presence of this vote on the ballot is therefore premature and incorrect.

We apologise for any confusion this may cause and appreciate your patience as the review
process is being finalised.

We encourage you to stay informed and participate in the Student Assembly, where you will have
the opportunity to vote on the finalised Student Constitution in due course.

Thank you again, and happy voting!

Best regards,

The Student Electoral Commission

Dated: 21 August 2024

RE: SRC Election Voting 2024/2025


